
October

September was an amazing 
month!  We learned so much 
about listening and following 
directions. We also learned 
about shapes and had fun 
saying “parallelogram”. We 
talked about colors and had 
fun mixing them together to 
make new colors.  Learning 
about apples was awesome, 

we even made yummy apple 
butter! We started doing our 
“Cupcake Behavior System” 
and we are trying hard to stay 
on vanilla.  We know that 
sometimes we all have a 
“chocolate day” and that’s ok 
too.

In October we will talk  

about fall.  We will be 

learning about fall colors 

as well as  pumpkins and 

leaves and much more. 

We will continue to work 

on skills such as cutting, 

sorting, matching and 

counting.

Watch for a sign up 

sheet for conferences 

outside the door.  I am 

excited to meet with you 

all!  We will end the 

month with our Royal 

Ball.  Be on the lookout 

for more information.

October 8-12- No School Fall 

Break

October  25&26- Parent 

Teacher Conferences

October 31- Royal Ball

Please empty your 

child’s folder everyday.  

mpalay@atbchoice.org

602-938-5517 EXT 302

What’s Next

Important Dates

Looking Back

Birthdays
Vihaan- October 12

Seerat- October 16

Samarth- October 23

Aashi- October 24
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